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‘Learning and growing together to achieve 
our best in the love of God’ 

Tuesday 8th January 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

We will be taking the Year Five and Year Six children to Spaceport, located at Seaport Ferry 

Terminal on The Wirral, on Tuesday 5th February. The coach will leave school at 9:10am and 

will return to school by 3:30pm. To cover the cost of the trip, we are asking for a voluntary 

contribution of £13.60 per child. If not enough contributions are made, the trip will not be 

able to go ahead. 

 

All pupils attending the trip should wear school uniform as normal and bring a packed lunch 

with them in a plastic bag that is clearly labelled with their name (no glass bottles). Please also 

provide a waterproof jacket for your child to wear on the trip. While at Spaceport, pupils will 

learn about space (in The Observatory), the NASA space station, forces like up thrust and 

even launch a ‘rocket’. 

 

Please indicate below whether you wish for your child to go on the trip, including payment 

(cheques payable to St. Helens Council) and return the permission slip by 1/2/19. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Y5/6 Team 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………….…………………………………………….…………… 

Y5/6 Spaceport Trip 5/2/19 

 

Child’s Name: …………………………………………………  Class: ………………………… 

Tick as appropriate: (you may need to tick more than one) 

 

I give permission for my child to visit Spaceport 

  

I do not wish my child to go on the trip 

 

I have enclosed £13.60 

 

 

Signed: …………………………………………………………………………    Date: ……………………………………………………… 


